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In order to obtain a federal identification compliant Delaware driver’s license on or after 7/1/10, a driver must 
present one-time validation of full legal name, date of birth, and citizenship/legal presence in the US.     
 
A federal identification compliant Delaware driver license or identification card is distinguishable by the gold 
star in the upper right corner, and a non-compliant card is distinguishable by the phrase "Not for Federal 
Identification" printed in the upper margin.  

 
If a retiring employee in any Delaware Public Employees Retirement System pension plan has a 
Delaware driver’s license issued on or after 7/1/10 that shows a gold star in the upper right corner 
(indicating federal identification compliant),  he/she will not be required to provide proof of legal 
name (provided the current name is the same as that on the DE driver’s license), date of birth or 
citizenship. 
 
Please see 
http://www.dmv.de.gov/services/driver_services/drivers_license/dr_lic_secure_dl_get_started.shtml  for 

more information about Delaware’s federal identification compliant driver’s licenses. 
 
 

 
 

Reminders  

 Click the  button once the employee has signed the pension application and/or 
prior to sending the pension packet to the Office of Pensions. 

 
 Checkmark all applicable boxes on the Application Checklist before sending the required documents to 

the Office of Pensions. 
 

 

 

 

 

Questions? Please contact us at (302) 739-4208. 
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